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Memorandum 

To: Alan Kuniholm 

From: Mike Nugent/Manager of Inspection Services 

Date: 11/17/2003 

Re: 352 Warren Ave. (303  G001) 

I have conducted a partial review of the plans submitted for the above property and have the 
following questions/comments: 
 
1) The proposed stair treads do not comply with Section 1014 of the 1999 BOCA Code. 
2) Please indicate the proposed floor load for the stairway and  storage area floor system and these 

submissions need to be stamped. 
3) Is the handrail/guard rail open or closed, also provide stamped construction details. 
4) The awning and signage are not a part of this permit, a separate permit is required. 
5) Are there other uses abutting this use that may need to be fire separated? 

 
 


